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May 20, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 

We are thrilled to announce that River Dell Middle School will be hosting a special 8th Grade Graduation 

Dance & Celebration on Tuesday June 14, 2022, in the Middle School Gym & Outdoor Tent from 6PM-

9:30PM.  After a tumultuous 2+ years, this class has exhibited a tremendous amount of resilience, 

maturity, and strength.  We want to show them how much we appreciate them and give them an 

opportunity to celebrate - together - as the RDMS Class of 2022. 

Enclosed with this message is the Invitation & Permission Slip (students will receive hard copies 

Monday).  The fee for attending the party is $30 – payable by check made out to River Dell Schools.  

Please also indicate any dietary restrictions on the permission slip. 

We ask that you return the permission slip and pay the fee by June 3, 2022. Dress code is “dressy casual” 

– dresses, dress shirts, khaki pants/shorts, polo shirts.   

To provide this class the event they deserve, we also need your help.  A group of parents are helping to 

organize this event and welcome your contributions in 2 ways: 

1. We will be creating a video montage comprised of photos of members of the Class of 2022.  
Please submit pictures from 7th or 8th grade, taken on school premises or at school sponsored 
event, and only include members of the RDMS Class of 2022.  To contribute pictures, please 
send to:  mariluz.ruiznorena@riverdell.org no later than June 3rd at 2:40 PM. Please feel free to 
send pictures even if your student chooses not to attend. We will show the montage again 
during the last week of school. 

2. We will also need contributions, donations, and volunteers before, during, and after the event.  
Below is the signup sheet to contribute or volunteer.  We ask that you respond to the Sign-Up 
sheet as soon as possible.  To signup – please go to this link: 

 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E49A9AB2BA7F9C52-8thgrade.   

Thank you for your partnership in providing the Class of 2022 a fitting celebration to end a wonderful 

year! 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 
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